
Boosters Club Monthly Meeting 
April 8, 2018 
Meeting started at 6:05 pm 
 

Coaches Request 

- Athletic Department – presented by Josh Munger 
o Senaptec Strobe Glasses - $349.00 

 Improves balance, reaction time and peripheral awareness for all sports 
 Can be used to rehab injuries or by athletes who want to improve 

reaction time 
o Senaptec Sensory Tablet Station - $3500.00 

 Improves hand/eye coordination and cognitive functions 
 Records data to compare to athletes worldwide and see improvements 

on diagnosed concussions and previous tests 
 Will check to see if Providence will help with costs 
 Will check on warranties for both units 

o Decision held until Travis Laloli, Providence Athletic Trainer, can come to board 
meeting to answer questions 
 

- Girls Lacrosse – presented by Josh Munger 
o Nike Game bags, balls, goals, net - $2,670.93 
o Equipment already purchased – fund raising ran short 
o Will share equipment with boys team 
o Request Approved - Unanimous 

 
- Boys Basketball -  

o Printing costs for numbers and Sherwood logo on uniforms donated by Nike - 
$2,080.88 

o Only for Freshman and JV teams – Varsity team received new uniforms last 
season 

o Concern team will want new uniforms for Varsity in a couple of years and wont 
have a use for handing them down to freshman and JV teams so we wont get as 
much use out of them 

o Request Approved – 1 opposed 

Ryan Zettlemoyer/Member at Large 

- Jeff Scarvie is working on a letter for the Drive One For Your School event that he will 
have Randy send to all sports parents 

- There is an ad in the Sherwood Gazette this month and next 
- There is an ad in the spring Bowman guide 
- Will look into the cost of printing posters to hang around town 
- Collecting prizes for drawing 



o Les Schwab is donating $350 worth of services and a couple of roadside kits 
o Sherwood Auto donating repurchasing vehicle inspection or an oil change  
o Will look for additional car related prizes 

- Will check to see if athletes that aren’t available to volunteer at the event can walk 
around neighborhoods posting flyers 

- Will bring the apparel trailer up into the parking lot to sell during the event 
 

Molly Zettlemoyer/Treasurer 

- Balance after all clearing and pending - $109,477.71 
- Winter payouts - $2,022.55 
- Domino’s payout - $1,072.46 
- Team request payouts - $14,307.26 YTD 
- Taxes are done and filed 

o Filing fee - $120 
o Preparation fee - $500 
o No taxes due 

- Might have found someone to take over Treasurer duties 
o Currently the treasurer for the youth basketball 

 
Randy Ramp/Athletic Director 

- Not at Meeting 

 
Kate Al-Sheikhly and Sheri Gillum/Apparel 
 

- Will sign up for the Robin Hood festival 
o Will look into getting 2 spots to bring the trailer to 

 Hesitant to loose great location in front of Clancy’s 
o Working on getting shorts to sell as new inventory 

 Will still have sale on older inventory 
- Will check into signing up for Cruisn’ Sherwood 

 
 
Casey/Website 

- Has all Drive 1 For your School info updated and posted 
 
 

Kristine Cornett/Auction 

- Not at meeting 
 
 



Heidi Hale/Sponsorship 
- Christy Duitman taking over from Heidi in June 
- Need to get member apparel ordered in time for Drive One For Your School event 

 
Ann Pfisthner/Concessions 

- Not at Meeting 

 

Scott Baxter/Member-at-Large 

- Working on getting information updated for scholarship applications 
- Going to have them due back by mid-May in order to have them reviewed and decisions 

made by the Awards Dinner in early June 

 
Kelli Hollenbeck/Stadium Seats 

- Getting last year’s information from Deborah Egler and Molly Zettlemoyer 
 

Josh Munger/Vice President 

- Would like to organize an Auction Committee to help with planning and organizing  
- Kristine or sitting Auction Coordinator board member will still be in charge 

o Committee should also include  
 President or Vice President 
 Treasurer 
 1 or 2 additional board members 

- Committee will have additional meetings outside of monthly board meetings 
 

Jeff Scarvie/President 
- Should we try another golf tournament? 

o The week after dead week might be a good time to hold tournament 
o Will try to make a position on the board to handle organizing event 

 
Next meeting schedule for May 6 (early due to Mother’s Day) – location TBD 
  


